
Marysville Borough  
Streets Committee Minuets  

March 2, 2020 
1:30PM 

 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday, March 2, 2020 at the 
Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Steve Copp  Dave Magee and Lance 
Barthel.  Also present were , Borough Manager Zachary Border, Borough Engineer Greg 
Rogalski and Maintenance Worker Robert Laman and Ken Miller 
     
     
Long Term Planning: 
Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, South Main from Mill Ave south to Bed & Breakfast, 
Front Street from 508 to Greenbriar, Maple Ave 700 block, Adams Avenue Valley to Cameron 
 
Trucks/Equipment: 
Skid Loader Replacement in 2022 
2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 
Plow Truck configuration 2021.  
 
New Business 
 

1. Road Salt Inventory Update  
             Manger Border updated the committee that this year  the borough used 93 tons out of the 
300 that was ordered.   
 

2. Safety Manual  
             The workers compensation company that the borough uses is requiring a new 
safety manual. A draft was presented to the committee to look over. This will be placed back 
on the committee agenda for April’s meeting for further discussion.  
 

3. Inventory  
           Manger Border updated the committee on how each department was tasked with 
creating an inventory system to better keep track of supplies.  
 

4. Perry County Grant Program  
           Mr. Magee gave an update about a new grant writer that was hired by Perry County to 
help find and write grants for organizations in the county.   
 

5. Contracted Services for Plowing Areas not Owned by the Borough 
          Solicitor Altman wrote an email to the committee asking why certain private 
properties were being plowed while others were not. The Committee decided that each 
property of concerned should continue to be plowed and a contract should be made with 
each property owner.  



6. Land Survey Behind the Borough Building  
              This item was removed from the agenda.  
 

7. Three Hour Parking Limit Sign  
              A business owner had a concern about there not being enough parking in public 
parking lot for her customers. She stated residents  were parking in the lot for most of the 
day and night.  She wanted to know if a three hour parking sign could be put back in the lot. 
The Committee discussed and it was decided there was no good way to enforce the time 
limit.  
 
Old Business 
 

1. Road Project – Jay Fulkroad and Sons 
 A certified letter was sent to Jay Fulkroad and Sons letting them know the their work needed to 
be complete between April 1 and May 1.  
 

2. Suez - Paving of streets (Linden Ave & Maple Ave) 
                  Suez is on track for spring paving  
 

3. Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek 
               Information was given to the committee about a new HATs/Tricounty grant funding 
program. This grant could help pay for repairs for the bridge.  
  

4. Pole Building 
             There was concern from the maintenance and sewer departments about the location of 
the building. A new location was suggested that may help to solve the problem.   
 
     5.   Street Closure Request from Historical Society  
          The committee recommended that this be sent to council for approval   
 
     6.   Liquid Fuels Account Update    
              A meeting will be held with Penndot and borough staff on April 1st   
 
     7.   Water Run Off onto Mr. Stevens Property  
              This was removed from the agenda.  
 
Other Business 
 
Public Comment 
 
   
The Meeting was Adjourned at 2:15 


